From: Michelle Miller

To: <u>CATE.MCNEILL@MYFLORIDALEGAL.COM</u>

Subject: Confirmation of Attendance: Swearing-in and Inaugural Meeting of the President's Commission on Law Enforcement and the

Administration of Justice

Attachments: <u>image005.png</u>

image006.png image005.png image006.png

Good afternoon Attorney General Moody -

Your registration to attend the Swearing-in and Inaugural Meeting of the President's Commission on Law Enforcement and the Administration of Justice has been received.

Your hotel confirmation number for the Wardman Park Marriott (2660 Woodley Road, NW, Washington, DC) is: 72107212 (arriving on January 21, 2020 and departing on January 22, 2020). If you need an additional hotel room (not eligible for reimbursement) for this event, please let me know as soon as possible. A limited number of additional rooms have been reserved for attendees at the Marriott Wardman Park.

As a reminder, please plan to arrive to the U.S. Department of Justice building no later than 8:00 a.m. on January 22, 2020, for registration.

If you have any questions about travel, reimbursement, or other logistical needs, please give me a call at (850) 933-4627.

Thank you,

Michelle Miller



A Leader in Criminal Justice Solutions **Michelle Miller** 

Executive Senior Manager
Institute for Intergovernmental Research (IIR)
Phone: 850.385.0600 x 366 • Mobile: 850.933.4627
P.O. Box 12729, Tallahassee, FL 32317-2729

E-mail: mmiller@iir.com

www.iir.com